Attendance:
Paula Scheiber
Nancy Balaban
Vivian Pronin
Lauren Hyman
Amy Huelsman
Kate Washton

Hi All!

We had an interesting meeting introducing our committee to Kate. Polly was not able to make
it but will be at our Feb meeting. We discussed all of our ideas and accomplishments and
frustrations and Kate looks eager to work with us.

Bill sent us a link to what our council was created for and | read the link. It turns out that our
committee has been following a lot of the description. We really have a wide range of projects
we can be involved with.

We spoke about our Upcoming Sr Sampler. We have 2 dates either 4/25 or 4/30. We need to
finalize this with Anne.

Amy will do an art project and we need 2 more speakers.

| will contact Louise to see if she has speakers.

If anyone has any ideas for a speaker please let me know.

Our next meeting is 2/26 at 5.



